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I oppose HB 2572 as it just might be unconstitutional after passage and waste more 

tax payer money. It is very disappointing that our elected officials spend the people's 

resources foolishly pursuing legislation that will only apply and eventually hurt the law 

abiding citizen of this once great state. When the state representatives and 

legislators and governor sat idle when the streets and structures of Portland, Eugene, 

and several other cities were vandalized a few summers ago, we do not need to pass 

legislation that will only hurt those that follow the law. Most of these actions that were 

indorsed and approved by the State of Oregon by inaction, in my opinion,  are 

already illegal and I am pretty sure passed in a legislative session similar to today. 

The question is... why did the powers that be not do anything then? Lets try 

something new... lets try enforcing the laws that we already have created and not 

worry so much about putting the boots the those of us that follow and respect the law. 


